
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – March 2024 

Hi BDTHC members, 

Our March meeting was held on March 11th 
with 11 members present! 
  
We voted on the date for our club members only 
Picnic and hunt which will be June 8th, 2024 at 
our usual place,  cost for the hunt will be 
$60.00.  George Walko and Pat Bidding will 
prepare the hunt and Peter Walko will bring the 
goodies to the picnic for the hunt.  Don't forget 
to bring a covered dish to share for the picnic. 

The club will supply the meats. 
  
We also decided that the clubs open hunt will be held at the Franklin TWP. Vol. 
Fire Co.  on August 10th and 11th.  We are working on a new flier and Map and 
will post it on our web site ASAP! 
  
We will have full use of facility ! (not like the last one).  Some New rules for 
the Open Hunt (they will be enforced) : 
  
1.  no washing coins in the bath rooms !  A hose will be outside for this 
purpose. 
  
2.  All holes must be filled.  If you are caught not filling you will be asked to 
leave the field.   
  
3.  All fire house rules must be obeyed. 
  
Next meeting will be on April 8th at 2:30 at our usual place!  Just slightly later to 
accommodate Chriss, as he works till 2:pm. 
  
Club dues are due and payable at the club meeting or to one of the club officers. 
Don't forget to fill out an application so we may update our records.  If dues are 
not by the end of March you will be removed from the club rolls. 
  
Next meeting April 8, 2024 at 2:30 pm!  See you there. 

President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


